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The Infernal Devices: Clockwork Prince Dec 24
2021 Tessa Gray has found friends among the
Shadowhunters, supernatural protectors of
mankind who possess angelic blood. But Tessa's
new life is threatened when some members of
the Clave challenge Charlotte's leadership and
pressure her to resign. If Charlotte is forced
out, Tessa will have to leave as well, making
her easy prey for the still-at-large Magister!
Will and Jem are determined not to let this
happen, but sometimes danger comes from
where it's least expected...
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The Land of Roar Sep 08 2020 Everyone
remembers their secret imaginary world…but
what if you discovered that yours was real?
When Arthur and Rose were little, they were
the heroes of Roar, a magical world they
invented where the wildest creations of their
imaginations roamed. Now that they’re eleven,
Roar is just a distant memory. But it hasn’t
forgotten them. When their grandfather is
spirited away into Roar by the villain who still
haunts their nightmares, Arthur and Rose must
go back to the world they’d almost left behind.
And when they get there, they discover that
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Grandad isn’t the only one who needs their
help. This enchanting, action-packed novel is
perfect for readers who’ve always dreamed of
exploring Narnia and Neverland.
Clockwork Princess Jun 17 2021 When
seventeen-year-old orphaned shapechanger
Tessa Gray is kidnapped by the villainous
Mortmain in his final bid for power, the London
Institute rallies to save her, but is beset by
danger and betrayal at every turn.
Clockwork Princess Nov 03 2022 When
seventeen-year-old orphaned shapechanger
Tessa Gray is kidnapped by the villainous
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Mortmain in his final bid for power, the London
Institute rallies to save her, but is beset by
danger and betrayal at every turn.
Shadowhunters and Downworlders Jan 31
2020 Explore the world of the Mortal
Instruments with Cassandra Clare and more
Join Cassandra Clare and a Circle of more than
a dozen top YA writers, including New York
Times bestsellers Holly Black, Rachel Caine,
and Kami Garcia, as they write about the
Mortal Instruments series, its characters, and
its world. Inside you'll read: • A cinematic
tutorial on why the best friend (Simon) always
loses out to the bad boy (Jace) • The
unexpected benefits of the incest taboo • What
we can read between the lines of Alec and
Magnus' European vacation • The importance
of friendship, art, humor, and rebellion • And
more, from the virtues of Downworlders to the
naughty side of Shadowhunting
The Infernal Devices: Clockwork Angel Feb 23
2022 Tessa Fell's search for her missing
brother leads her into Victorian London's
supernatural underworld, where she must learn
to trust the demon-killing Shadowhunters if she
wants to learn to control her powers and find
her brother.
Clockwork Angel: The Mortal Instruments
Prequel Sep 20 2021 A prequel to Cassandra
Clare's 'Mortal Instruments' series, 'The
Infernal Devices: Clockwork Angel' is the story
of Tessa Gray, a sixteen-year-old American girl
travelling alone to Victorian London who runs
afoul of the city's sordid supernatural
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underworld. Rescued by the Shadowhunters of
the London Institute, Tessa quickly finds herself
caught up in an intrigue that may very well
destroy her new friends - including the two
enigmatic young men, Jem and Will, who have
taken her under their wing . . .
Clockwork Angel Apr 27 2022 Includes excerpts
from Clockwork prince, City of bones, and Lady
Midnight, and a sneak peek at Vampires,
scones, and Edmund Herondale.
The Mortal Instruments Nov 10 2020 The
Mortal Instruments collection, all six
internationally bestselling Shadowhunters
books in one set. Discover the world of the
Shadowhunters as they wage a terrifying war to
keep the world safe from demons in the
sensational and internationally bestselling
Mortal Instruments series by Cassandra Clare.
Clockwork Prince Oct 02 2022 As the Council
attempts to strip Charlotte of her power,
sixteen-year-old orphaned shapechanger Tessa
Gray works with the London Shadowhunters to
find the Magister and destroy his clockwork
army, learning the secret of her own identity
while investigating his past.
Mortal Heart May 05 2020 Annith's worst fears
are realized when she discovers that, despite
her lifelong training to be an assassin, she is
being groomed by the abbess as a Seeress, to
be forever shut up in the convent of Saint
Mortain.
Second Hearts Jul 07 2020 Book 2 of the #1
bestselling Wishes Series Charli Blake's high
tolerance for risk doesn't always work in her
2/6

favour. After a year of living out her dream of
travelling the world, the sunny West African
village of Kaimte would be her last stop. She's
bound for New York, in search of the boy she'd
let go of long ago. For Charli, nothing has
changed. She's travelled thousands of miles but
hasn't moved an inch. Adam Décarie still means
everything to her. But reality soon hits hard.
For Adam, everything has changed. Memories
of the best love she's ever known is all she has
left, until Charli makes a shocking discovery.
None of it had ever been real in the first place.
The Shadowhunter's Codex Aug 27 2019 "A
fictional guide to the Shadowhunter's
universe"-Wind Follower Jan 13 2021 Light-skinned
newcomers are changing the Land of the Three
Tribes. Dark-skinned Satha and her husband
Loic are torn asunder. With the Creator's aid
there is hope they will be reunited and find
their mutual destiny, even if it means losing the
love and respect of their families, clans, and
tribes.
Clockwork Prince: The Mortal Instruments
Prequel Apr 15 2021 The second instalment of
The Infernal Devices follows Tessa and her two
dashing Shadowhunter companions, Will and
Jem, as they travel throughout Victorian
England seeking the full truth behind the
Magister's sinister plot. Tessa feels herself
growing closer to Jem, but Will continues to
infuriate her - moody and aloof, she can't tell
what he feels for her . . . or quite what she feels
for him.
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The Infernal Devices, the Complete
Collection May 29 2022 All three books in the
#1 New York Times bestselling Infernal
Devices trilogy, are now available together in a
collectible paperback boxed set. The books
have gorgeous new covers, maps, forewords,
and bonus content. Passion. Power. Secrets.
Enchantment. Enter the secret world of the
Shadowhunters with this handsomely packaged
boxed set that includes Clockwork Angel,
Clockwork Prince, and Clockwork Princess. The
villainous Mortmain and his terrifying
clockwork army are on the move to destroy the
Shadowhunters. Can Tessa, Jem, and Will stop
his infernal plot? This complete collectible set
of three paperback volumes is a perfect gift for
newcomers to the series and for loyal fans
alike.
Chain of Iron Oct 10 2020 The Shadowhunters
must catch a killer in Edwardian London in this
dangerous and romantic sequel to the #1 New
York Times bestselling novel Chain of Gold,
from New York Times and USA TODAY
bestselling author Cassandra Clare. Chain of
Iron is a Shadowhunters novel. Cordelia
Carstairs seems to have everything she ever
wanted. She’s engaged to marry James
Herondale, the boy she has loved since
childhood. She has a new life in London with
her best friend Lucie Herondale and James’s
charming companions, the Merry Thieves. She
is about to be reunited with her beloved father.
And she bears the sword Cortana, a legendary
hero’s blade. But the truth is far grimmer.
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James and Cordelia’s marriage is a lie,
arranged to save Cordelia’s reputation. James is
in love with the mysterious Grace Blackthorn
whose brother, Jesse, died years ago in a
terrible accident. Cortana burns Cordelia’s
hand when she touches it, while her father has
grown bitter and angry. And a serial murderer
is targeting the Shadowhunters of London,
killing under cover of darkness, then vanishing
without a trace. Together with the Merry
Thieves, Cordelia, James, and Lucie must follow
the trail of the knife-wielding killer through the
city’s most dangerous streets. All the while,
each is keeping a shocking secret: Lucie, that
she plans to raise Jesse from the dead;
Cordelia, that she has sworn a dangerous oath
of loyalty to a mysterious power; and James,
that he is being drawn further each night into
the dark web of his grandfather, the archdemon Belial. And that he himself may be the
killer they seek.
The Infernal Devices: Clockwork Princess Oct
29 2019 The threat of Mortmain's Infernal
Devices looms as the Shadowhunters race to
work out a way to counteract the mechanical
monsters. Meanwhile, plans for Tessa's
marriage to Jem are underway, despite her
fiancé's failing health and the unresolved
feelings between her and Will. When Tessa is
captured, Will must leave his comrade behind
to save the woman they both love... But with
the final missing piece--Tessa herself--in
Mortmain's possession, can anything stop his
plot for revenge?
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Dark Hollow Jun 05 2020 Pursuing a murder
suspect causes Charlie Bird Parker to uncover a
string of unsolved killings, and his hunt for the
culprit involves two crimes that span a century.
Reissue.
Lady Midnight Mar 15 2021 Forbidden love,
danger and vengeance . . . Read the first book
in the Dark Artifices series from the #1 New
York Times bestselling author and the queen of
fantasy, Cassandra Clare, in a stunning new
anniversary edition. This luxurious hardback
edition of the international bestseller includes
new bonus material, and an exclusive
introduction from the author. This is the perfect
series for fans of Leigh Bardugo, Sarah J. Maas,
Alexandra Bracken and existing fans of the
Shadowhunter novels. DISCOVER THE
BREATHTAKING WORLD OF THE
SHADOWHUNTERS. In a secret world where
half-angel warriors are sworn to fight demons,
parabatai are partners in battle; best friends.
Parabatai can be everything to each other - but
they can never fall in love. Emma Carstairs is a
warrior, a Shadowhunter. Alongside her
parabatai, Julian Blackthorn, she patrols Los
Angeles, where vampires party and faeries - the
most powerful of supernatural creatures teeter on the edge of war with Shadowhunters.
When the bodies of humans and faeries are
found murdered in the same way Emma's
parents were when she was a child, an uneasy
alliance is formed. They must solve the murders
. . . before the murderer targets them. Each
clue Emma unravels uncovers more secrets.
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What has Julian been hiding from her all these
years? Why does Shadowhunter Law forbid
parabatai to fall in love? Who really killed her
parents - and can she bear to know the truth? A
story of forbidden love, danger and vengeance,
from the Queen of Fantasy
Yesterday Crumb and the Storm in a
Teacup Nov 30 2019 The first in a new fantasy
series for readers aged 8-12, about a girl with
fox ears who has never fitted in. With adventure
and magic in every teacup, this is perfect for
fans of The Strangeworlds Travel Agency and
Starfell. Yesterday Crumb is no ordinary girl.
She was born with fox ears that have cursed
her to a lonely life working in the circus and
her origins are a complete mystery. But she is
about to escape into the adventure of a lifetime
when she learns that she's a strangeling who's
lost her magic. Taken in by Miss Dumpling the
flamboyant Tea Witch, Yesterday is introduced
to a magical, walking teashop filled with
fantastical customers, a flying teapot turtle
called Pascal and powerful spells in every
teacup! Yesterday starts to rediscover her
magic and to feel a sense of belonging. But a
mysterious figure of darkness is working hard
to ensure her new life comes crashing down and it all starts with a deadly shard of ice in
Yesterday's heart... But there's nothing that
can't be solved with a pot of tea, a slice of cake
and a BIG dash of magic!
The Infernal Devices: Clockwork Princess
Jun 25 2019 The threat of Mortmain's Infernal
Devices looms as the Shadowhunters race to
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work out a way to counteract the mechanical
monsters. Meanwhile, plans for Tessa's
marriage to Jem are underway, despite her
fiancé's failing health and the unresolved
feelings between her and Will. When Tessa is
captured, Will must leave his comrade behind
to save the woman they both love... But with
the final missing piece--Tessa herself--in
Mortmain's possession, can anything stop his
plot for revenge?
The Infernal Devices Sep 01 2022 Step back in
time with the Shadowhunters with this
collectible paperback boxed set of the #1 New
York Times bestselling Infernal Devices trilogy.
Passion. Power. Secrets. Enchantment. The
Shadowhunters of the Victorian Age face
darkness and danger in the Infernal Devices
trilogy, handsomely packaged in a boxed set
that includes paperback editions of Clockwork
Angel, Clockwork Prince, and Clockwork
Princess.
The Infernal Devices: Clockwork Princess Aug
08 2020 The threat of Mortmain's Infernal
Devices looms as the Shadowhunters race to
work out a way to counteract the mechanical
monsters. Meanwhile, plans for Tessa's
marriage to Jem are underway, despite her
fiancé's failing health and the unresolved
feelings between her and Will. When Tessa is
captured, Will must leave his comrade behind
to save the woman they both love... But with
the final missing piece--Tessa herself--in
Mortmain's possession, can anything stop his
plot for revenge?
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City of Bones Feb 11 2021 16-year-old Clary
Fray is an ordinary teenager, who likes hanging
out in Brooklyn with her friends. But everything
changes the night she witnesses a murder,
committed by a group of teens armed with
medieval weaponry.
TRUE Jan 01 2020 Photojournalist Clea
Raymond struggles to help her boyfriend Sage
after his soul is transferred into another body.
INFERNAL DEVICES, V.2 - CLOCKWORK
PRINCE Nov 22 2021 Still reeling from her
terrifying confrontation with the Magister and
her brother’s betrayal, Tessa Gray is drawn
ever deeper into the Shadowhunter's dark
underworld of demons and danger. In a
desperate attempt to help her friends, Tessa
tries to uncover the truth about the Magister
and learns that he blames the Shadowhunters
for the murder of his parents nearly a half
century ago. But who were his parents, and
why did the Shadowhunters kill them?
Determined to unravel the secrets of his past,
Tessa, Will and Jem journey to mist-shrouded
Yorkshire, only to encounter corrupt
Shadowhunters more intent on burying the past
than finding the Magister - a past that holds the
key not only to the enemy's motivations and
weakness, but to the secret of what Tessa really
is and what she was born to do. Meanwhile,
Tessa’s feelings for Jem and Will are growing
more complicated, and soon she is forced to
acknowledge that any choice she makes will
either save the Shadowhunters of London - or
end them for ever.
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The Infernal Devices Jul 31 2022 Don’t miss
The Mortal Instruments: City of Bones, now a
major motion picture. Step back in time with
the Shadowhunters with this collectible
hardcover boxed set of the New York Times
bestselling Infernal Devices trilogy. Passion.
Power. Secrets. Enchantment. The
Shadowhunters of the Victorian Age delve into
all of these—in addition to darkness and
danger—in the Infernal Devices trilogy,
handsomely packaged in a boxed set that
includes Clockwork Angel, Clockwork Prince,
and Clockwork Princess.
Two Moon Princess Sep 28 2019 To Andrea,
the life of a princess is not a dream; it's tedious
and stifling. But the certainties of her life, both
good and bad, are thrown into chaos when she
accidentally travels to an alternative world,
from a cave on a forbidden beach in her
family's kingdom to the warm and carefree life
of Southern California. Then a careless visit to
the cave results in terrible consequences: a
brewing war between kingdoms, her sister's
love for the wrong man, Andrea's own
conflicted feelings for an enemy leader, and
dark family secrets exposed. Andrea needs to
act to resolve problems which she helped to
create, and she faces many difficult choices,
torn between duty and desire on so many
levels. Readers will enjoy the mix of traditional
elements of the fantasy genre, with fresh ideas
and a look at our culture through the eyes of a
stranger.
The Infernal Devices: Clockwork Princess
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Mar 03 2020 The threat of Mortmain's Infernal
Devices looms as the Shadowhunters race to
work out a way to counteract the mechanical
monsters. Meanwhile, plans for Tessa's
marriage to Jem are underway, despite her
fiancé's failing health and the unresolved
feelings between her and Will. When Tessa is
captured, Will must leave his comrade behind
to save the woman they both love... But with
the final missing piece--Tessa herself--in
Mortmain's possession, can anything stop his
plot for revenge?
The Infernal Devices 1-3 Boxed Set Aug 20
2021 Synopsis coming soon.......
The Infernal Devices 1-3 Boxed Set May 17
2021 View more details of this book at
www.walkerbooks.com.au
The Dark World Dec 12 2020 After being
attacked by a fire demon, Paige Kelly, who can
speak with the dead and whose best friend is a
ghost, teams up with demon-slayer Logan
Bradley and finds herself in the middle of a
centuries-old battle between warlocks and
demons.
Clockwork Princess Jan 25 2022 The threat of
Mortmain's Infernal Devices looms as the
Shadowhunters race to work out a way to
counteract the mechanical monsters.
Meanwhile, plans for Tessa's marriage to Jem
are underway, despite her fiance's failing
health and the unresolved feelings between her
and Will. When Tessa is captured, Will must
leave his comrade behind to save the woman
they both love... But with the final missing
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piece--Tessa herself--in Mortmain's possession,
can anything stop his plot for revenge?"
The Infernal Devices 1 Mar 27 2022 Celebrate
the tenth anniversary of the first title in
Cassandra Clare's internationally bestselling
Infernal Devices trilogy with this sumptuous
new edition, which contains brand new
content.Love is the most dangerous magic of
all... First in the bestselling prequel series to
The Mortal Instruments, set in Victorian
London. Something terrifying is waiting for
Tessa Gray in London's Downworld, where
vampires, warlocks and other supernatural folk
stalk the gaslit streets. Tessa seeks refuge with
the Shadowhunters, a band of warriors
dedicated to ridding the world of demons. Tessa
finds herself fascinated by - and torn between two best friends...
The Infernal Devices 2 Oct 22 2021 Follows
Tessa and her two dashing Shadowhunter
companions, Will and Jem, as they travel
throughout England seeking the full truth
behind the Magister's sinister plot.
The Infernal Devices Jun 29 2022 All three
books in the #1 New York Times bestselling
Infernal Devices trilogy are now together in one
boxed set! Step back in time with the
Shadowhunters with this eBook collection of
the New York Times bestselling Infernal
Devices trilogy. Passion. Power. Secrets.
Enchantment. The Shadowhunters of the
Victorian Age delve into all of these—in
addition to darkness and danger—in the
Infernal Devices trilogy, packaged in an eBook
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collection that includes Clockwork Angel,
Clockwork Prince, and Clockwork Princess.
Glass Houses Jul 27 2019 Welcome to
Morganville. Just don`t stay out after dark.
Morganville is a small town filled with unusual
characters - when the sun goes down, the bad
come out. In Morganville, there is an evil that
lurks in the darkest shadows - one that will spill
out into the bright light of day. For Claire
Danvers, high school was hell, but college may
be murder. It was bad enough that she got on
the wrong side of Monica, the meanest of the
school's mean girls, but now she's got three
new roomates, who all have secrets of their
own. And the biggest secret of all isn't really a
secret, except from Claire: Moranville is run by
vampires and they are hungry for fresh blood . .
. 'Thrilling, sexy, and funny! These books are
addictive. One of my very favourite vampire

infernal-devices-clockwork-prince

series.' Richelle Mead, author of the
international bestselling Vampire Academy
series.
The Iron Butterfly Apr 03 2020 Thalia knows
three things; Her first name. That she barely
escaped the clutches of the Septori with the
help of a mysterious stranger. And that her run
in with the Septori’s iron butterfly machine did
something to her. It changed her into
something neither fully human nor Denai.
Fearing her inner darkness and seeking
answers to her past, Thalia finds refuge as a
servant at the Citadel in Calandry, a school for
the gifted Denai. When strange powers awaken
within her she is forced to pretend to be one of
them and goes from being a servant to student
overnight. Her life becomes even more
complicated when the handsome stranger who
saved her from the Septori becomes her new
fighting instructor. Thalia knows that the
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Septori are still looking for her, and they will
stop at nothing to get her back. Dead or alive
Clockwork Princess: The Mortal
Instruments Prequel Jul 19 2021 A net of
shadows tightens around the Shadowhunters of
the London Institute. Mortmain plans to use his
Infernal Devices, an army of pitiless
automatons, to destroy them. He needs only
one last item to complete his plan: he needs
Tessa Gray. When Mortmain abducts Tessa, the
boys who lay equal claim to her heart, Jem and
Will, will do anything to save her. For though
Tessa and Jem are now engaged, Will is as
much in love with her as ever. Danger and
betrayal, secrets and enchantment, and the
tangled threads of love and loss intertwine as
the Shadowhunters are pushed to the very
brink of destruction in this breathtaking
conclusion to the Infernal Devices trilogy.
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